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November Newsletter 
The children are all working extremely hard, with lots of exciting learning taking place. They are also 

looking forward to all the Christmas activities and celebrations which will be taking place. 

Sporting Enrichment 

On the 7th of November a group of children 

from Year 2 took part in a curling competition at 

Golborne High School with many of the other 

local schools. Our team did brilliantly, making it 

to the semi-finals. They were very proud of their 

well deserved bronze medals. 

The children in Year 5 have been working hard 

with Mr Taylor from Golborne High School in 

their PE. They have enjoyed the basketball      

lessons he has done with them. The final part of 

these lessons was for a group from the class to 

take part in a basketball competition at Golborne 

High School. The team had a great time and 

worked really hard. 

Aspirations Day 

All the children at St Thomas’ achieve well in 

school and we like to help them to think about 

their future careers. We held an aspirations day 

for years 5 and 6. The children had talks from a 

number of professionals during the day. We 

were extremely grateful to them for giving up 

their time. 

Shoe box Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who donated items for 

the shoe boxes. Together you have helped to 

brighten up  Christmas for disadvantaged    

children around the world. 



Christmas Dates 

These have already been sent home so are just a reminder. 

Friday 13th December—Christmas jumper day. 

Friday 13th December—Christmas discos.   KS1 3.00—4.00pm    KS2 4.15—5.15pm. 

Monday 16th December, 2pm —KS2 Christmas performance in St Thomas’ Church. 

Tuesday 17th December, 2pm— KS1 Christmas performance in school. 

Wednesday 18th December, 9.30am—KS1 Christmas performance in school. 

Wednesday 18th December—KS2 Christmas party 

Thursday 19th December—KS1 Christmas party 

Friday 20th December—Christmas dinner 

Friday 20th December—School finishes for the Christmas holidays. 

Children In Need 

Everyone had a great time dressed in their  

pyjamas for Children In Need this year.  

Collection for The Brick 

You will have already seen our decorated bin 

for The Brick. We will be asking for any       

donations for the food bank in the run up to 

Christmas. 

Zoolab in Year 1 

In order to enrich their science work all about 

living things the children in Year 1 were lucky 

enough to spend the afternoon with Zoolab in 

their classroom. During this time they had the 

opportunity to handle and learn about lots of 

different animals, including a  snake, tarantula, 

giant snail, cockroach and rats. 


